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Summer Club 2018 

 
It is not too early to plan your Summer 

Childcare. Don’t forget we are running 

Summer Club this year and we still have 

availability.  

   

W/C 23rd July  

W/C 30th July  

W/C 6th August  

 

Monday to Thursday only. Open 7:45am-

6:15pm with a variety of sessions available. 

All meals included (session dependant). 

 

A range of activities are available, free 

choice, structured and guaranteed fun!  

 

Have a look at our website and Facebook 

page to see all the fun we got up to last 

year. Existing families, we only need a 

booking form from you. New families need 

to complete a booking form and a summer 

club registration pack.  Tell your friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways 

for us to keep in touch. 

Website: 

See below 

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

By phone: 

Abby: 07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchildcares

ervices.co.uk 

In person! 

We will always make 

time to speak to you at 

club! 

 

 

New Children and Families 
A somewhat belated welcome back after the Christmas break, I think we 

have just about caught up with everyone. All of our new families and old 

have settled back and we are in full swing for the busy Spring Term 2018. 

 

Caitlin joins the team 

We are sure you have all met the lovely Caitlin, our new full- time 

member of staff. Caitlin has huge amounts of experiences and 

knowledge in childcare and we are very lucky to have her. Please 

make her feel welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Invoicing 

We have had a few coding errors with invoicing recently and we 

apologise for this but thank you for working with us. The Database 

is still relatively new and when a problem occurs, we do our utmost 

to get it sorted ASAP.  

Lost Property  
We would just like to remind you that the children are responsible for their own 

belongings. EVERYTHING must be named, otherwise you may not be reunited with 

your lost item. If Infants is named, we will put it in their classroom and the same 

for the Juniors. If not named, but a Junior item then we will put in Junior lost 

property.  
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Life Skills 
We have been working on teaching children practical skills that would be beneficial in later life.  

A group of children each day (where possible) are responsible for creating the vegetable platters for dinner, 

preparing and cutting the vegetables. This has become a permanent feature in our daily sessions.  

Also a group of Junior children every day are chosen to be responsible for setting up the tables and helping 

clear away after. All children will be having a go at this.  

      

 

 

  

   
Donations 

If you are having a Christmas clear 

out or just a general clear out, we 

would appreciate any donations. 

Thank you very much. 

January = Artist Month 
We have been very busy getting creative for Artist  

month. We had the very talented Kate, a local artist visit 

us and she taught us how to draw feathers, we had the 

amazing Ami and Kelly local Graffiti artists, who taught 

us all about Banksy and how to do Graffiti. We also had a 

visit from the fabulous local Face painter Glynn who not 

only face painted some of us but also spoke about 

Supershoes a charity that she is involved in. We will be 

fundraising for Supershoes soon, so keep your eyes 

peeled. We also had the lovely Jo visit us, who told us all 

about her passion and inspiration which is the sea and 

she showed us all her wonderful creations. We have also 

looked at famous artists, such as Arcimboldo, Alexander 

Calder, a sculpturist, Carl Banks- a cartoonist. Nigel 

Parkinson- Illustrator of the Beano comics and many 

more.  

February= Musicians 
Alongside looking at Chinese New Year and Valentines we will 

be looking at Musicians, past, present and future and will be 

remembering some great legends. 

If you have anything that could aid us in this topic then please 

bring it in. Thank you very much! 

 

Happy 

Half Term 

to you 

all!! Have 

a good 

one! 


